
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Elementary Parents, 

 

We would like to thank you for your interest in Land O’ Lakes Christian School.  

Your student has reached an exciting time in his/her life.  We here at LOLCS are 

looking forward to having the opportunity to work with you in educating your 

student.  We look forward to an exciting school year filled with many new 

opportunities. 

Application Procedure  

1. Schedule an interview with the Elementary Principal.  A brief history of the 

church and school will be presented along with a summary of the school’s 

philosophy, standards, and policies.  Please bring report cards and 

achievement test results for the past two (2) years to the interview. 

2. Complete the Online Admission Application.  Online applications and application 

fees (non-refundable) will be accepted during the Open Enrollment period. 

3. LOLCS has a selective enrollment policy.  Students with significant academic or 

behavioral concerns or major doctrinal differences may not integrate well into 

our school program.  If we determine this to be the case, the application fee is 

fully refundable.   

Enrollment Procedure 

1. Once the student has been accepted for enrollment, additional 

documents may be provided to the family to be completed prior to the 

start of school. 

2. Your family will be contacted to arrange entrance testing.   

 The testing is used to identify the student’s strengths and weaknesses; it is 

not a “pass or fail” exam.  

 The school administration will contact your family with the testing results and 

may offer suggestions for summer study to prepare the student for class.   

 The New Student Testing Fee ($50) is due at the time of the testing. 

3. In addition, the following documents will be needed in order for your 

student to begin school: 

 Copy of Birth Certificate  

 Student Health Exam Form (DH 3040 - original) 

 Florida Certificate of Immunization (DH 680 - original) 

 

If you have any questions, the school office staff may be reached by calling (813) 

995-9040 or by email (school@fbclol.org).  We look forward to having the 

opportunity to meet with you personally. 


